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Last Staff Senate was on July 12th; 

We had 2 reports: 

- Budget update by VP for Budget & Finance Rick Graycarek 

Rick shared that the revenues were greater than the expenses for the previous 
fiscal year.  

The budget for FY 2023 will be the largest budget in UofL history with $ 1.5B. Rick 
showed a presentation for investments in students, faculty and staff and in capital 
projects. 

 

- Workday Implementation by Executive Director of Business Operations 
Center -  Melissa Shuter 

She provided an update on the implementation on the progress of the Workday 
Software system. Testing will start with a broader group of folks. Invitations will 
be sent out starting October  

Next Staff Senate is next week on the 13th 

 

From a UPDC perspective I want to provide a quick update: 

We are about to open up the new parking lot at Brook Street just south of Eastern 
Parkway; 

Housing 2 -  opening ceremony took place on August 16th which included opening 
up the Miller parking lot. 

On the HSC – we are still looking at the demo of the Med. Dent Apartments for 
the end of October. 

 

Please send me an email with any concerns or request at 
Mike.Materna@louisville.edu  
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